
OMB Available Balance as of 6/05/2024:

As mentioned in the fiscal impact statement, there is no funding budgeted for this increase in service 
in FY 2025. The only funding budgeted for this item is the original $231,000 based on current service 
level. The additional funding is being considered for the FY 2025 budget via an enhancement request. 


